
	

   

     

          
            
   

             
            

       
            

             

               
  

             
      

 
     

   
  
  
 
 
 
   

     

April 6, 2020 

N O T I C E 

Until further notice, subcommittee meetings of the School Committee will be conducted virtually 
using Zoom. Individuals must sign up in advance to attend sub-committee meetings and receive 
log-in information. 

There will be a meeting of the School Climate Sub-Committee on Thursday, April 9, 2020 at 
9:30 a.m., for the purpose of discussing social emotional support that students and families can 
expect from our schools as well as to share tips, strategies and resources for enduring this 
pandemic. It is anticipated that this meeting will end by or before 11 a.m. 

Sign up to attend this Sub-Committee meeting, use the form by Thursday April 9 at 8:30 a.m. 

• To listen in by phone, call or email the Secretary to the School Committee, Terry Gist at 
617.349.6620 or tgist@cpsd.us. 

• To watch on Zoom, through your computer or phone: sign up using the form on 
www.cpsd.us/school_committee/virtual to receive the log-in link. 

Terry Gist, 
Interim Executive Secretary to the School Committee 

c: School Committee Members 
Superintendent 
Administration 
City Clerk 
Principals 
Family Liaisons 
Student Representatives, CRLS 

Posted: April 6, 2020 at 2:30PM 

mailto:tgist@cpsd.us
http://www.cpsd.us/school_committee/virtual



